
Emscote Express
Issue 10, 23rd February 2024

Dear parents and carers,

I hope everyone had an enjoyable half term break. School started on Monday with an 
assembly from former Headteacher, Moira Dixon, who was accompanied by her friend Sally. 
The children enjoyed a story focussing on the theme of kindness and Sally retold the story 
through mime.

Before the February break we selected all of the children who had gained a Mathletics 
certificate and placed their names into a tombola. The children that had names drawn out 
won prizes of Lego, kindly donated by Little Journey’s. Well done to Seren, Ivy, Anaya, 
Amelie, Marcel, Ophelia, Lily-Mae, Adhav, Kodi and Lettice.

Chinese New Year assembly and workshop
All of the children experienced a vibrant display to celebrate Chinese New Year and this year, 
the year of the dragon. Year One then engaged in workshops learning more about how the 
festival is celebrated and even performing their own dances. 

Pancake Races 
On Tuesday 20th February some Year 2's took part in a pancake races and came second 
overall. Orla, Oszkar, Marcel, Finley, James T, Luna, Sofia, Iselle, Poppy, Tobyn, Theo, Mollie, 
Lettice, Reeva and Pippie went. The race was in the Old Town Square in Warwick. We raced 
against other schools. We had to run, flip the pancake in the middle, run to the end and run 
back and flip the pancake again.
"I enjoyed running the most" - James T.
"I liked flipping the pancake!" - Orla.
"I liked cheering everyone" - Marcel.
"I enjoyed running to the end and back!" - Oszkar.
This is all thanks to Mrs Vallins "THANK YOU!"

Written by the Year 2 Sports Reporters.

Year One Bake Sale
Year One will be holding a bake sale after school on Tuesday February 27th at 3pm in the 
playground.

 



PTA
You will have seen the letter sent home before the break, on behalf of the Emscote and 
All Saints’ PTA. They are struggling to find the committee members to keep the PTA 
running and unfortunately are now at a point where this may have to fold. If you do feel 
that you would be able to spare any time to support the organisation, please contact 
Mark Weller (Chair) on emscoteandallsaintspta@gmail.com The PTA are responsible for 
organising some wonderful events that create lasting memories for our pupils and also 
much needed financial contributions, such as supporting the cost of school trips and 
purchasing learning resources.

Sustran’s Big Walk and Wheel
We are taking part in the 15th year celebration of Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel, the UK’s 
largest inter-school cycling, walking, wheeling and scooting challenge. The challenge runs 
from 11-22 March 2024. It’s free to take part and we would love everyone to be involved. 
For more information, see the attached information.

World Book Day
Thursday 7th March is World Book Day. Children are invited to dress up, if they wish as a 
favourite book character. This is optional, but please do not feel the need to go out and 
spend money on a fancy costume. All children are invited to bring in a book to share with 
friends (please name this clearly).

• Children can come dressed as their favourite book character, bringing their chosen 
book if possible 

• Some children may prefer not to come fully dressed up but come with props which 
represent their favourite book.

• Children who prefer non-fiction books may like to use tabards or T-shirts with top 
facts or illustrations or might dress up as the subject of the non-fiction book

• Those who don’t like dressing up can come in non-uniform but preferably still bring a 
book of their choice 

CBeebies
We have been presented with the opportunity to host a 'try-out' session for our children, 
who may be interested in appearing in the Cbeebies programme I Can Do It, You Can Too!
Members from the production team will be visiting school on Tuesday 27th Feb 2024 to 
speak with all Key Stage One pupils about TV production in general and also gather 
interest. They will then return on Friday 1st March 2024 to hold Try Outs for children that 
would like to audition. Here is a link to a previous programme.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m001sz72/i-can-do-it-you-can-too-series-1-9-
skipping-and-tennis

Parents and carers will need to complete the documentation below for their child to be 
considered. https://forms.gle/3qHn8dsHiMd5RE419
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Dates for the Diary 2024

Tues 27th Feb
Year 1 cake sale (3pm in 
playground)

Donations of cakes and biscuits (home 
made or shop bought) would be very 
welcome. 

Wed 28th Feb
Reception Year height and weight 
checks by Connect for Health, 
School Nursing Service. 

Information relating to Reception Year 
health checks was emailed out on 24th 
January. If you wish to withdraw your 
child from completing the programme, 
please contact Connect for Health on 
03300 245 204 or email 
connectforhealth@compass-
uk.org.Please do not contact the school 
directly to opt out.

Thurs 7th March Oak Class Sharing Assembly 
Parents welcome to join us in the 
school hall from 9am

Thurs 7th March World Book Day

Dress up as a book as character of your 
choice and bring in a book to share. We 
are really keen for parents not to  have 
to buy anything new, so dress up is 
optional.

Fri 8th March Chestnut Class Sharing Assembly 
Parents welcome to join us in the 
school hall from 9am

Fri 8th March Mother's Day Afternoon Tea Fully booked

Mon 11th March Mother's Day Afternoon Tea
Spaces still available for Mon 11th 
March. Please book via the SHOP at 
www.eduspot.co.uk

Mon 11th - 22nd 
March

Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel More info in newsletter

Wed 13th March
Year 1 Trip to Gurdwara Sikh 
Temple

More info to follow

Wed 13th March
Reception year trip to St John's 
Museum 

More info to follow

Thurs 14th March 
Easter Service at All Saints’ 
Church

Parents Welcome

Fri 15th March Red Nose Day More info to follow

Mon 18th March Book Sharing 
Parents are invited to look through 
their children's
books in the classroom from 2.30pm

Tues 19th March
Phonics Meeting for Year 1 
Parents 

6pm in the school hall

Wed 20th March Maple Class Sharing Assembly 
Parents welcome to join us in the 
school hall from 9am

Fri 22nd March Sycamore Class Sharing Assembly 
Parents welcome to join us in the 
school hall from 9am



Year 2 Pancake Day race fun!

Fri 22nd March Sycamore Class Sharing Assembly 
Parents welcome to join us in the 
school hall from 9am

Fri 22nd March Reception Year Easter Craft Day Timings TBC - parents welcome to join

Mon 25th March –
Fri 5th April

Easter Holidays

Mon 8th April Children return to school

Mon 15th April
Reception year trip to Ryton 
Pools 

More info to follow

Tues 30th April Year 1 trip to Mary Arden’s Farm More info to follow

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday

Wed 8th May Class Photos 

Mon 27th – Fri 31st 
May

May Half Term Holiday

Mon 3rd June Inset Day

Tues 4th June Children return to school

Wed 10th July Transition Day
Children spend the day in their new 
year groups/ schools

Fri 19th July
Break up for the Summer 
Holidays





Dear parents/carers,

Urgent Call for PTA support
The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) for Emscote and All Saints plays a crucial role in 
enhancing the school experience for our children by funding those extra items that really 
make the school experience special, and we are currently seeking enthusiastic individuals 
to take on key roles within the PTA.
The success of our events and the continued contribution to nice to have additional play 
and learning resources depend on the willingness of parents to get involved. 
Unfortunately, without additional volunteers, we will be unable to run big events like the 
fireworks display and summer fayre which raise a significant amount. We are proud to 
share that in 2023, the PTA raised £13,000. These funds have been put to excellent use in 
our schools in many ways, including:
•Beebots
•Trim Trail
•Playground Markings
•Learning and play resources
•Contributions towards School Trips

The roles we are looking to fill are:

Vice-Chair: This involves supporting and shadowing the Chair, dedicating around 1-2 
hours per week at a time that suits your schedule. You will need good IT and planning 
skills.

Secretary: The main responsibilities for this role include handling minutes, agendas and 
emails. You will need to attend PTA meetings once every half term and the commitment 
required is approximately 1 hour per week.

Event organisers: Could you take the initiative to plan and coordinate fundraising events 
such as school discos, fayres and more? Your role will involve working closely with the PTA 
and fellow volunteers to ensure the success of these occasions.
If you are interested in any of the roles mentioned above or would like more information, 
please contact Mark Weller at emscoteandallsaintspta@gmail.com or 07736 070864
If you find that you're unable to spare any time but still want to contribute as a one off or 
monthly basis, did you know that you can make donations directly to the PTA? 
Additionally, we can claim gift aid back of 25% on these donations at no cost to you. Your 
financial support is just as valuable in helping us achieve our goals for our children. 
Email emscoteandallsaintspta@gmail.com and we will send you details on how to make 
donations.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Jon Queralt
Executive Headteacher
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BookTrust Newsletter
In this issue, watch Sir Michael Morpurgo talk about our call for a long-term 
investment in books and reading. Plus, we recommend some great books set in the 
Stone Age, share how your donations have helped families in the last year, and more!

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/

Welcome to Connect for Health’s February
health and well-being update

Change Makers are running workshops supporting parents with children who display 
fussy eating behaviours. The workshop will cover the Eatwell Guide, top tips and 
practical advice on reducing fussy eating behaviours. To find out more about the fussy 
eaters workshop, please get in contact. This month you can also get involved with 
Random Acts of Kindness Week. The week is an opportunity to think about how we can 
be kind to people and promote kindness. A friendly smile, a kind word, a listening ear, a 
compliment or a caring act, can all have significant impact. 

https://www.compass-uk.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/C4H-February-Newsletter-
2024.pdf

Holiday Activities at Market Hall Museum, Warwick
https://heritage.warwickshire.gov.uk/events?location=6&period=full&filterList=Go

Parental Resources
SSS Learning recognise that as primary carers, parents and guardians have an important 
part to play in keeping their children safe. To support them in doing this we have 
created a range of free resources which you can make available via a link on your school 
website. https://ssslearning.co.uk/parentsandguardians

Warwickshire Music Spring Term Newsletter 2024
https://www.warwickshiremusichub.org/cms/pages/files/wm_spring_term__17056690
79.pdf

Raring2go! - the winter edition of the magazine is out now
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/southwarwickshire/winter2024/
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Well done to our Mathletics Competition winners!











Help boost our budget with the My School Fund initiative

We’re pleased to announce that Emscote Infant School is part of the My School Fund initiative. 

This innovative scheme allows for us to be able to boost our school’s budget with your help.

How does it work?

Parents, guardians and carers can sign up to the scheme for free and start earning cashback on 

the things they buy in participating retail stores, including Sainsbury’s and Argos. As you spend 

you’ll receive 2% cashback in the form of eGift vouchers that can be redeemed in participating 

stores. By linking your spend to our school on the My School Fund website we’ll also earn 1% 

cashback on your spend. 

Add that all up across our school’s network of families and together we can all make a big 

difference!

This term, thanks to the scheme, we have purchased a new storage unit for second hand uniform 

which is on display in our main reception area as well as a new Henry Hoover. 

How to get involved

Visit myschoolfund.org to register for free and link to Emscote Infant School. From there, 

everything you spend in participating stores will go towards helping boost our budget, plus your 

own!

Sign up today at myschoolfund.org

http://www.myschoolfund.org/
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